Subject line: Register for #ISC25 by February 7.

Dear Colleagues,

Registration for the American Heart Association’s annual meeting, the International Stroke Conference 2025 is now open. Whether you prefer to be in Los Angeles or participate virtually, you have the chance to partake in this enriching three-day experience. It's an opportunity to connect, engage, advance your career, and explore cutting-edge science and research.


ISC is the world’s premier meeting dedicated to the science and treatment of cerebrovascular disease and brain health. Don’t miss the opportunity to expand your knowledge base at ISC, Stroke Nursing Symposium, and/or one of the other exciting Pre-Conference Symposia this February 4-7 in Los Angeles, CA.


To learn more about registration, visit their website at strokeconference.org

Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely,
[AHA/ASA Ambassador Name]

